Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Commission
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Probable Cause Panel of the Florida Real Estate Commission announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Monday, January 23, 2012, 2:00 p.m.

PLACE: Zora Neale Hurston Building, North Tower, Suite N901, 400 West Robinson Street, Orlando, Florida 32801

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The probable cause meeting scheduled for January 23, 2012, and published in the December 28, 2011, Issue 38/01 of the Florida Administrative Weekly has been CANCELLED.

For more information, you may contact: Deputy Clerk, Florida Real Estate Commission at (407)481-5662.
